
Chairman’s Report April 2020

As I write this, we all are in lock down with Covid- 19 I’m sure we all are looking 
after our self’s and we all hope that we stay well, so we can all meet up again 
soon 

At this time it as been decided that all events in our calendar would-be put-on hold.

It is at this time we can get on with the jobs on the list and time to look at any 
job on the car we may need to do. If you are doing jobs on your car and need help 
with information, or how to go about things, there are a number of members within the 
Centre who might be able to help so all you need to do is ask?? I’m always here to help 
It would be nice if we all can stay in touch over this time, let us know how you are and 
what you are doing. If you become ill, let us know as we are part of a family and we 
might be able to give support if needed. At the committee meeting on 16th March 
we had decided to get WhatsApp group up and running called StaffMog as you 
read this, I hope this is in operation. At the meeting, it was decided that all events in
our calendar would-be put-on hold and we will keep you up-dated

Noggin at the Bridge on Sunday 8th March 

2 Morgans braved the fresh and showery day with only 10 joining for lunch 

As it turned out, that was probably our last Noggin for some time due to the 
Coronavirus 

Kevin Biddle retirement, welcome to the OAP section of the Centre  

Membership As of the 1st April, 55 members have re-joined 

As news comes in, we will keep you up-dated on all events and matters as we receive 
information  More information will be in Burble & Blatt May edition 

Remember, enjoy what you do as long as you stay home and “stay 
safe” 


